
To: Students, Faculty, and Staff 

Graduate School of Arts and Sciences College of Arts and Sciences 

 

The transition to Stage Yellow and the plan to resume activities on campus 

 

Dr. Fukuda, executive director and chair of the U-Tokyo coronavirus task 

force has announced the lowering of the university-wide status from level 1 

to level 0.5, effective Monday, July 13. In light of this, the current stage of 

the Komaba campus will be changed from Stage Orange to Stage Yellow.  

While I announced the rules and regulations for campus activities on May 29, 

for Stage Yellow, I would like to announce once again how activities shall be 

carried out on the Komaba Campus during this stage.  

All club and extracurricular activities on campus will be banned until the 

exam-period exams for the S Semester end. After that, we are considering 

about the possible resumption, in accordance with the policies and directives 

given from the UTokyo headquarters. 

 

The timing for restriction alleviation after the continuation of Stage Yellow 

for a certain period of time is being discussed at the Dean’s office and will be 

announced once decided. 

 

July 10, 2020 

Kunihiro Ohta 

Dean of the Graduate School of Arts and Sciences,  

College of Arts and Sciences 

 

 

 


